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Selectboard Special Meeting Minutes 
May 13, 2025 

Meeting was held at 5pm at the Boy Scout Camp Road Bridge 
Present were Tim Bullard, Clayton Whittemore, Ricky Morin, Molly Morin 

 
Tim opened the meeting at 5:14pm at the Boy Scout Camp Road Bridge. Tyler Billingsley and 
Kirk Fenoff & Son Excavating were unable to make the meeting tonight. Ricky brought up his 
concerns as the river has washed out the river banks where they had placed the temporary bridge. 
Ricky talked with Chris Brunelle who feels the river bank should be armored to prevent any 
further wash out happening. The board feels that it should be fixed by Kirk Fenoff & Son 
Excavating as they were the ones doing the work. We will be reaching out to them to touch base 
on when they can come back up to talk with Ricky.   
 
The board stopped at the beach to check out the new fencing that was placed this week. They 
noticed that one set of fencing was not put in. We will be reaching out to the person who put the 
fence up to see if we can get him to come back in and put the last set in. They did ask the beach 
managers to move the firepits to back behind the fencing.  
 
Did stop and look at a couple driveways on the way back. They would like a letter to be sent out 
to the property owners for corrections. They did approve one driveway which the property 
owners will be notified.  

 
 

  


